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Recommendation 1
Consideration should be given to establishing a website for those who suspect they
are victims of fraud. The website should, for each fraud type, set out:

a. who they should report the fraud to: on reporting, a needs-based assessment
should also be undertaken which triggers certain levels of support for victims

b. what support is available and how to access this support

c. what to do to prevent further victimisation

Because of the large number of older fraud victims who are less familiar with the
riate paper-based resources should also be created.
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Guide which will advise local supporters on how to manage the expectations of fraud
victims in a similar way.

Recommendation 3

Specialist arrangements and information sources are necessary for small businesses
on what to do when fraud is discovered. To produce this may require the setting up of
a fraud sub-group, involving all agencies and the Federation of Small Businesses
(FSB).
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view will then be taken on whether an annual report is required to monitor the future
experiences of fraud victims as a result of the national support arrangements.

Recommendation 6
Further research should be conducted on the punishments fraudsters receive with a
view to considering their effectiveness and to making further recommendations.
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either through voluntary or statutory extension of the reach of the code to those non-
police agencies that investigate fraud.

Recommendation 8

Further research into whether the law relating to chronic scam victims should be
reformed to enable relatives and partners caring for them to have greater scope for
intervention.
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to-peer approach will be revisited at the end of 2010 to assess whether a similar
approach should be adopted across other demographics and fraud types.

Recommendation 11

A new panel should be set up to consider each year a small number of recently
closed fraud cases. This panel would have access to all papers and make
recommendations on whether procedures need to be changed to improve the
situation for fraud victims. This panel could be set up as a pilot in London, and, if
successful, rolled out regionally. It would have an independent chair and include
as well as representatives of fraud agencies.
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